STATE OF INDIANA)

                            SS)

COUNTY OF CLAY)

David Parr, President of the Clay County Commissioners, called the May 31, 2005 Special Meeting of the Clay County Board of Commissioners to order at 9:30 A.M.  Mr. Parr opened the meeting and stated the purpose of the meeting was to address issues with the new jail. Those present included Commissioner David Parr, Commissioner Charlie Brown, Commissioner Daryl Andrews, and Joseph M. Dierdorf, Auditor of Clay County who made a record of the proceedings to wit:
IN THE MATTER OF THE NEW JAIL

Mr. Gary Rogers, Clerk of the Works for the jail project, started by saying that change order number five had not been returned from SchenkelShultz.  SchenkelShultz was reviewing the proposed changes with regard to who was responsible for the cost of the changes.  Mr. Rogers stated that he had yet to receive word from SchenkelShultz regarding their review.  The Commissioners decided to wait until the regular meeting on June 6, 2005 to address the change order.
Mr. Rogers then discussed potential changes for the future.  He also brought out problems with the pre-built cells.  Mr. Parr decided to contact the vendor’s representative and possibly have them attend the June 6th Commissioner’s meeting.
IN THE MATTER OF ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Andrews moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Parr seconded the motion.  Motion passed 3-0
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